February 4, 2021

Maine Board of Osteopathic Licensure 142 State House Station Augusta, ME 04333-0137

Re:

Surrender of License (No. DO1857)

Gary S. Winn, MPH, D.O., F.A.C.O.F.P.

Dear Members of the Board:

I, Gary S. Winn, MPH, D.O., F.A.C.O.F.P., hereby permanently surrender my Maine medical license (DO1857) while under investigation for allegations of unprofessional conduct, incompetence, and violation of Board rules, effective at the close of business on March 2, 2021. I understand that if the Board votes to accept the permanent surrender of my Maine medical license while under investigation, such action is reportable to the National Practitioner Data Bank, the Federation of State Medical Boards, and that it will constitute a publicly available adverse action on the Board's website. I also understand that if the Board votes to accept the permanent surrender of my Maine medical license, no further action will be taken against my license by the Board related to the investigations pending at the time of license surrender.

I understand that I have a right to an adjudicatory hearing before the Board, the right to be represented by a private attorney at my expense at such a hearing, and that by signing and dating this letter I am waiving those rights.

Sincerely.

Gary S. Winn, MPH, D.O., F.A.C.O.F.P.